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Name: Nigel Sugden

Your Submission to the TPC Review: The TPC must retain its capacity to perform its
current functions independently of government. The TPC must retain its existing
responsibility to assess projects of State significance e.g. major projects like Gunns Pulp
Mill and Ralphs Bay, and to provide advice and recommendations to the Minister.

The role of the TPC in assessing and approving projects of State and regional significance
through existing processes should not be undermined e.g. through the draft Major Projects
BillL.

The TPC’s role in independently and transparently reviewing reserve management plans
must be retained and legislation should be amended to clarify that the TPC may make
recommendations for changes to reserve management plans.
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